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Burns & McDonnell supports passage of Kansas House Bill #2193, 
which creates the Risk Management Program at the Kansas Department of 
Health and Environment Bureau of Environmental Remediation.   

 
This program will provide a tool for cost effective management of sites 

where there is a low risk to human health and the environment.   This program 
will help to reduce the spend and the use of limited resources on sites that 
don’t warrant it and allow for more attention to be spent on sites with higher 
levels of potential risk. 

  


